From: Chris Gekas

To: Beverly Duffy

Date: 1/17/08 2:53 PM

Subject: Fwd: Stop The Government Intrusion Into Our Homes

>>> Cathy Graber 1/17/2008 9:51 AM >>>

>>> "Ruby Caldwell" <sandiegoruby@aol.com> 1/16/2008 11:44 PM >>>
Ruby Caldwell

4924 Old Cliffs Rd.

San Diego, CA 92120-1146

January 17, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

Stop the government intrusion into our own homes by requiring homeowners
to install a thermostat that can be adjusted by government bureaucrats.
What are you all thinking about!? This is America, not the Soviet
Union/Russia. We Americans do not need the government telling us what to
do and how to make a decision to adjust our thermostats.

Californians already rank dead last among the 50 states in our per capita
consumption of electricity. The average Californian uses about half the
electricity as the average American, and less than consumers in
Luxembourg, Guam, the Cayman Islands and Aruba.

Stop the expansion of the government nanny state. Oppose the government
controlled thermostats in our own homes.

My home is MY HOME. No one is coming into it to do anything!!! You all
need to be working on the real problems in this state and stay out of our
personal lives.

Respectfully,

Ruby Caldwell
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